
Licensing Sub-Committees 
 

The Council’s Licensing Sub-Committees discharges the Council's 
functions relating to applications for various licenses. 

 
On occasion, this requires the Sub-Committee to receive reports 

containing personal information about the applicants. The Council’s 
Proper Officer has determined that the information is exempt from 

disclosure as defined in Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local 
Government Act, 1972. Consequently the information cannot be 

released. 
 

The Council apologises for any inconvenience that the unavailability 
of this information may cause you. 

 
 


